Dear Parents,                                                                 September 8, 2015
A very kind welcome to you and your child who is enrolled in my grade 2/3 class this year!  I am really looking forward to working with you toward a successful year for your child.  

I will be sending home a few papers today, some that require a signature and return, and others (book orders) you can browse through for a couple of weeks.  We will be ready for the first book order on September 24.  
A bi-weekly or monthly newsletter will be posted to our class website at http://grade23smith.weebly.com/ and sent home each week with your child.  Included in the newsletter will be news, events, and practice homework. The purpose of the homework will be to make you aware of the work happening in the classroom, and to show how you can help your child with any work at home. Included on the website are some links to some websites and information you may find useful when working with your child at home.
Please send in all supplies in a bag that I can keep separate in the room, and will return all unused supplies at the end of the year. Also, a ten dollar student fee is due soon, and I will send a receipt. Cheques are preferable, however if you send in money, please put it in a Ziploc bag with a note stating what the money is for and who it is from. Please advise your child of notes or money you place in their homework books so they can be responsible for passing them on to me. Thank you. Please send the homework book everyday with your child, and that way our lines of communication stay open.  
There will be Gym classes with Ms. Guitard every Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday after lunch, and Music classes with Ms. Musgrave every Tuesday and Thursday morning. Please ensure your child has indoor sneakers to wear on gym day. Our Library day will be Friday, where students can borrow up to two books each week to be returned the following week. Our school picture day will be on October 13 this year.
Please call if you have any questions or concerns.  You may reach me here at school at 485-3025.  Please be aware that we have a nut and scent-free environment.  I thank you in advance for your support.            

                                                                           Sincerely,   Alison Smith
